
From: Laurie Lewis  
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 11:42 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Ref: 2024/2873/T Reducing Tree of Heaven 
 
L.Lewis                176 Camden Road                   LONDON NW1 9HG 
 
 
 
Planning Trees, 
5 Pancras Square, 
London N1C 4AG 
 
Ref: 2024/2873/T 
 
16 July 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Planning, 
 
 
178 Camden Road is the same structure as my home 176 Camden Road. 
The roots of the tree are underneath both properties, removing the mature 
Tree of Heaven in the back garden of 178 would lead to the undermining of the 
foundations of both properties, due to resulting subsidence. 
As subsidence is well known in this area, reducing the tree would be a solution, 
giving the owner of 176A more light. 
 
 
yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
L.Lewis 
 


